MEETING OF THE AUDIT COMMITTEE MASSACHUSETTS CLEAN WATER TRUST

February 9, 2021

During a Recess of a Meeting of the Massachusetts Clean Water Trust Board of Trustees

Location: Remote*

NOTICE & AGENDA

CALL TO ORDER

Item #1 **MOTION – VOTE REQUESTED**

Acceptance and Approval of the Minutes of the Meeting of the Audit Committee held on January 31, 2020

Item #2 **REPORT OF EXTERNAL AUDITOR**

The annual audit of the Trust's financial statements and the Report of the Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles and Audit Requirements for Federal Awards and Government Auditing Standards (Single Audit) for Fiscal Year 2020 have concluded with clean opinions and no audit exceptions.

KPMG Managing Director, Robert Mahoney, will present to the Committee the results of the Fiscal Year 2020 (FY 2020) audits and financial reports.

Item #3 **MOTION – VOTE REQUESTED**

The Audit Committee is recommending that the Trust Board accept the FY 2020 financial statements and the Report of the Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles and Audit Requirements for Federal Awards and Government Auditing Standards (Single Audit) for Fiscal Year 2020.

OTHER BUSINESS

(Items not reasonably anticipated by the Chair 48 hours in advance of the meeting)

ADJOURN

*Location: Remote: Pursuant to the Governor's March 12, 2020 - Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law: Notice is hereby given in accordance with M.G.L.c.30A, § 20, that the Tuesday, February 9, 2021 meeting of the Massachusetts Clean Water Trust's Board of Trustees will be held through remote participation.

Those interested in attending the online meeting can do so by visiting https://zoom.us/j/98725438088?pwd=L09sdTlPd1p5Z2RDbHI4Y2dKUEo3dz09. The Meeting ID is 987 2543 8088 and the password is 517776.

Alternatively, if you wish to participate just by telephone, call (646)558-8656 and then enter the attendee Access Code 987-2543-8088 followed by the pound (#) sign.

To ensure that the audio is clear to all attendees, unless you are actively participating in the meeting, please mute your audio. If you have technical difficulties joining the meeting, please email Joshua Derouen at jderouen@tre.state.ma.us

Please Note: There will be no physical meeting at the offices of the Massachusetts Clean Water Trust.